CUSHIR/ |12 10>

(Letter to Dr. J. William White)
Oxford

6, November, 1914.

Dear J. William,

Three thousand and one dollars is a fine substantial sum to stand
to your credit on our list, and the Committee is proportionately grateful!
The Principal of Brasenose, who is the Chairman, to whom I read your
letters, is always immensely pleased with your final sentence. Do let
me have a list of your subscribers, as Grace or I would write to each one
of them.

We are graduslly getting the poor people.very comfortably settled,
but it has been a very heavy job, and it is not simply a question of
housing. Some of the famiiies have been in Belgium very well off, and it
has not been an easy matter to deal with them. Fortunately, young Mrs..
Max-Miiller, our Secretary, is a trump.

With many thanks!

Love to krs. White.
Siﬁcerely yours,

w" Osler



